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BROOKTON HIGHWAY BETWEEN KONDININ AND CORRIGIN, ROAD WORK DELAYS 

1681. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure: 

(1) Is there a delay in the commencement of roadworks in the Gorge Rock area of the Brookton Highway 
between Kondinin and Corrigin? 

(2) If so, why? 

(3) What is the budget for this work? 

(4) If this work is not done, will the money be used for any other sections of this road?  

(5) If not, where will the money be spent? 

Hon KEN TRAVERS replied: 

I thank the honourable member for some notice of this question.   

(1) Yes. 

(2) An environmental appeal has been lodged relating to the removal of vegetation.   

(3) $1 million.   

(4) Yes.  The funds have been transferred to the Karlgarin to Hyden section of Brookton Highway and 
these works are currently in progress.   

(5) Not applicable.   
 


